
For any information please contact your local agent or area manager.

Dear Customer,

Japanparts company will be closed on August 15th ONLY (bank holiday in Italy), 
however the circulation of trucks will be strongly affected by traffic blocks due to 
summer holidays.

Please note the following deadlines:

- Orders confirmed within July 25th => 
	 Delivery of the goods guaranteed within August 10th

- Orders confirmed after July 25th => 
	 The possibility to receive also these orders within August 10th will depend on trucks 		
	 availability and discussed  case by case with your Customer Service or the Logistic Dept.

- NO collection in week 33/2018

- Normal operations and truck circulation will start again from August 20th

Please note that the URGENT ORDERS and the presence in the office of the 
Japanparts team are guaranteed for the entire summer period with the only exception 
of August 15th.

Thank you very much.


